
 

02 February 2024 
 

Dear Oak Parents and Carers 
 

Boundless Outdoors Residential Visit – Wednesday 10th – Friday 12th April 2024 
 
I hope your child is looking forward to our trip to Malvern!  Representatives from Boundless 
Outdoors will be visiting school on the afternoon of Friday 22nd March to talk to the children 
about the trip.  This will be followed by a Parents’ meeting at 3.15 pm when detailed 
information will be available and you will have the opportunity to ask any questions you may 
have. 
 
It is now time for the next instalment and we would be grateful if you could complete the slip 
below and return to the Office, having made a payment on the Payment4Schools website under 
‘Boundless Outdoors Residential Instalment’. Please check with Mrs Edwards if you are not 
sure how much you owe.  We are asking parents to contribute £100 and most people have paid 
a deposit of £20 so far, which leaves a balance of £80 outstanding. 
 
If you have not yet returned the permission slip sent out with the previous Malvern letter, please 
return this as soon as possible.  Copies are available from Mrs Edwards. 
 
As this is a residential trip, we are obliged to charge parents rather than to ask for voluntary 
contributions, but we do not wish to exclude anyone on the basis of finance.  The children will 
have a wonderful experience in Malvern and we want to make sure that they can all attend.  
Please come and talk to me in confidence if you have any concerns about the event or the 
finance.  The School will fund the cost of attendance for children in receipt of free school meals 
from our Pupil Premium grant. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Julie Wilson 
Headteacher 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Boundless Outdoors Residential – Oak Class  
 

Name……………………………………………………….   Class: Oak 
 
I have paid via the Payments4Schools website. Reference: ……………………………………… 
 
 
 
Signed………………………………………………….(Parent/Carer)  Delete as applicable* 

 


